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‘Winning and losing’ 

Fox Class 

 

   

Confident and Healthy Individuals   Responsible Citizens    Successful Learners 

English: 

 

• We will be creating non-chronological reports 

on Queen Elizabeth II and writing a narrative 

based on The Battle of Hastings, linking with 

our History topic. 

• Guided reading – we will explore the book 

‘The Conquerors’ by David McKee 

Maths: 

• We will be looking at number and place 

value leading into telling the time and 

fractions of amounts, including 

calculation/algebra throughout. 

• We will be refining and consolidating 

written methods, exploring and 

investigating. 

 

Science: Plants 

• We will observe and describe how seeds 

and bulbs grow into mature plants  

• We will find out and describe how plants 

need water, light and a suitable 

temperature to grow and stay healthy. 

RE: 

• In RE, the children will look at, and 

explore, the question ‘How do Jewish 

people celebrate Passover (Pesach)?’ 

PSHE and RSHE: 

They will be looking at ‘Friendship and feeling lonely (Unit 6). 

• They will learn to be aware that their feelings and 
actions have an impact on others. 

• They will also learn to know the difference 
between secrets and surprises including the 
importance of not keeping a secret that makes 
them feel uncomfortable worried or afraid. 
 

We will also continue to look at our current online safety 
knowledge and work on ways to improve it. 

Theme (History or Geography): 

• We have a History focus this half term, 

learning about the reign of Queen 

Elizabeth II, the origins of our royal 

family, and The Battle of Hastings 

• We hope to take part in reenactments 

and link it into our English writing. 

Creative Arts (Art and Design, Design and 

Technology, Music): 

• This half term we have an Art focus of 

drawing and we will link it in with our 

Battle of Hastings topic, exploring the 

Bayeux Tapestry. 

• Music will start being led again by Helen 

from The Norfolk Music Hub. 

Other Subjects: 

• PE will continue to be on a Friday afternoon. Please make 

sure children have their PE kit with them (tracksuit, 

shorts/T-shirt, trainers, and socks) all week. The focus is 

striking and fielding. 

• In computing we will continue to look at data and 

information - pictograms. 

• We will learn outside whenever we can, so please make sure 

they have the appropriate clothing for each day – the 

weather is heading towards sunhats etc. but they will still 

need to have a waterproof coat in case the weather changes. 


